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 “Imagine the Possibilities” Career Expo/NSPARC 
 

      Dr. Chuck Garrett, Dr. Larry Anderson 
    and Mr. Lewis Whitfield 

     
  
 

The CREATE Foundation’s Dr. Chuck Garrett, Dr. Larry Anderson, and Mr. 
Lewis Whitfield will provide information regarding the recent “Imagine the 
Possibilities” Career Expo held on October 4-6, 2016.  This event was 
sponsored by the Toyota Wellspring Education Fund at CREATE.  The expo 
is designed to provide a better understanding of the opportunities available 
after graduation to area eight-grade students. 
 
The group will also discuss MSU’s National Strategic Planning and Analysis 
Research Center (NSPARC).   
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